May 6, 2018

Mr. Ross Povenmire

Director, Boxford Conservation Commission
c/o The Town of Boxford

7A Spofford Road

Boxford, MA 01921

RE: 6 Lawrence Road
Dear Ross.

As a result of the last big storm, we’ve sustained a fair amount of damage, and a
number of downed trees and limbs, specifically outlined in the photographs
attached. Our hope is for your Determination of Negligible Impact so that we may
clear the fallen trees and neatly prune the broken edges of tree limbs in addition to
small limb cleanup that would be appropriate. There is an apple tree in our front
yard that will need the top branch cut to prolong what life it has left, and [ have
shown that as well.

I have enclosed a check for $50 for the application fee, and we look forward to your
decision.

Best wishes,

Dave D’Apice

6 Lawrence Road
Boxford, MA 01921
978-987-1294
dapice@comecast.net




'r' ‘;'K‘S




7 f)"af‘///{'"

/)
£

Zmo



"\
‘a\:.‘)

Z
P
b

e

P

V

Cmy



/H!-/‘é'g"&p;

Vi
P

S/ oV




